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Dear Faithful Prayer Partners,

We are thankful to God for all of vou that nray for us and give so sacrificially to make our ministry
possible. We returned from Yap with full hearts for the people we left behind. The Lord gave us a love for
the people of Yap as well as a deeper desire to serve missionaries. We were sorry to leave because there
was so much work still to be done. It is our hope that the Lord will see fit to send us to Yap in the future to
help again. Please pray for Faith Baptist Church in Makiy and Yap Baptist Church in Colonia.

After only being home for a few days we left once again to help two small churches in North Carolina. We
also had a time of fellowship with many missionaries from our mission agency in Virginia. We had very
few meetings for the summer but in one week God has opened the door and given us an almost full summer
calendar. Praise the Lord! We are also thankful for three new churches that have joined with us in the last
two months. Our support level is now up to about 52%. We praise His name for these new supporters.
One particular blessing that came as we returned home was from a young girl in New York. After being
there to present our work. her church began supporting us. The Lord moved on her heart to supply a need
He knew we would have just at the right time. The Lord knows all our needs and begins to supply before
we even know that we have a need. Isn’t that just like our heavenly father? It is wonderful to see God
working in the hearts of young people.

We will be leaving on the 5™ of July for Colorado. There is a church that we will be working in while we
g0 to meetings in the area. Please pray that God will open the hearts of people in the churches we minister
in to serve Him with their lives. It is our prayer that our deputation we be completed by summer of 2006.
God is able to supply the need so we are trusting Him.

We have an opportunity to help a missionary church planter in California early next year. If we can gain
enough support, it would be a great help to this brother. This is a small work in an area that has very few
churches preaching God’s word. Pray for God to opens doors if it is His will.

Please remember to pray for these ongoing needs: 1)New supporting churches 2)Travel safety 3)Ministry
opportunities 4)Unspoken requests. We also have a praise! One of our unspoken requests is beginning to

be answered so please keep praying for this. Thank you for your cards. letters. e-mails and most of all vour
prayers. We are praying for all of you.

In His Service,

Jack and Melinda
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